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Meeting opened: 12:00 pm          Attending:   Heidi Carlson 

Fremont Safety Complex      Carla Smith 

         Eric Abney 

         Bob Meade 

         Jon Twiss 

         Dave Witham 

 

Safety Concerns: 

 

Winter is here and need to shovel and sand. 

 

Will need safety inspections on other buildings, will speak with Maintenance. 

 

We will need a new Safety Committee Chair (and Health Officer). 

 

Dave Witham spoke about trainings for police & fire personnel, our workers compensation and Primex role as far 

as safety and keeping injuries down.  The Committee reviewed loss ratios and discussed what goes into our WC 

premiums annually.  He also reviewed the ten JLMC responsibilities: 

 Meeting quarterly 

 Post Minutes 

 Equal representation 

 Committee chairman serving one year at a time 

 Annual building inspections 

 Accident review and investigations 

 Review losses and identify trends 

 Safety program 

 Safety summary 

 Address safety issues and submit recommendations 

 Promote safety 

 

Slip and falls seems to be our worst occurances. 

 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 21, 2016 at 12 noon. That meeting will take place at the  

Library. 

 

 

          Respectfully submitted, 

         Bob Meade  


